
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fiorentina < >  
Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2023 11:13 AM 
To: Patty Huber <phuber@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: United Way Committee  
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention Mayor and Council   
 
Please accept this email as my resignation from the United Way Committee.  
 
After serving 2 years on the committee, I’ve made the difficult decision due to time constraints and 
some medical issues of my daughter to resign.  
 
I am truly grateful for this wonderful opportunity and this volunteer experience. I thank each volunteer 
on the committee as well as the Okotoks Council for allowing  me this experience.   
 
Wishing You All the Best!!  
 
Thank You and Take Care 
Fiorentina Maione  
 


